Qe 25

From: Rob Miner [mailto:rminer@sigmaalphalambda.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 5:34 PM

To: records@eiu.edu

Subject: EIU- Directory Request

Dear Registrar's Office:
I am inquiring about a public directory request for the following information:

1) At the end of the Spring 13 term, all sophomores awarded to the dean's list.
2) Name, Permanent Address and email.

| recognize costs can sometimes be associated with such requests, so please share any applicable
fees.

Thank you for your consideration.

Rob Miner

Director

Sigma Alpha Lambda
www.salhonors.org
978-323-9352-direct line




